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11th September 2020 

Netball Team 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers  
 
On Wednesday 16th Sept, I will be holding netball trials for any Year 6 children wishing to be considered for 
the school squad. Boys and girls are all welcome. They should bring a change of clothes (along with their 
trainers and water bottle) and change in their classroom at 3.30pm. At this stage, it is uncertain as to 
whether there will be an inter-school netball league this year, but I would like to get our teams ready in the 
meantime just in case!  
 
Before we start, I will ask all the children to wash their hands which we will repeat at the end of the session 
also. All children will be expected to change back fully into their school uniform, as per the school policy - any 
requests for exceptions must be addressed to Mr. Lee. 
 
If the school office already has permission for your child to walk home, I will extend this to going home after 
the trials unless I hear from you to the contrary. Parental collection will need to be socially distanced, as I'm 
sure you are in the practice of doing already. I will release the children in an orderly fashion so please be 
patient whilst waiting for your child to be sent out to you.  
 
Once the trials have been completed, I will be inviting a certain number of players to come along to training 
sessions each Wednesday for the remainder of the term (as long as the Government guidelines allow). 
 
It will be necessary for you to confirm your child's / children's interest by email on Office1@wallacefields-
jun.surrey.sch.uk before next Wednesday to save sending out permission slips; please feel free to ask any 
questions. Thank you. 
 
Louise Wilson 
Sports Leader 
lwilson@wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk 
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